
HSE – Letter to HSE Faculty regarding plan of action to teach BLM from Allen Bourff 2/9/2021 

Letter acknowledges that the school has received complaints from parents who do not wish their kids to 

be taught BLM/CRT but disregards those requests saying they need to affirm BLM.  

 



 

 



 


